
 
 

Dear Lowell Families and Community, 

This is the final communication for the 2020-2021 school year! It is time to celebrate! These students 
have been phenomenal this year.  

Lowell Jr/Sr High wrapped up their last day on Thursday, June 17th. Friday, June 18th is time to 
celebrate the seniors with graduation! It will be held on the football field at 7:00pm. You must have a 
ticket to attend, but everyone is invited to come out for the Senior Parade prior to graduation. The 
route will follow the Blackberry Jam Parade route. Also, to note, the graduation ceremony will be live 
streamed. Check out the Lowell School District website at www.lowell.k12.or.us for the link.  

For those Lowell Jr/Sr students participating in summer school, that will begin June 21st, and run 
through July 1st, Monday through Friday, 9:00am-12:30pm. Communication was sent to 
students/families regarding participation. If you feel you were not contacted and should have been, 
please contact the office at 541.937.2124.  

Don’t forget, this year, Lowell School District will be hosting “drive through” registration! Packet pick 
up dates are on Tuesday, June 22nd from 7am-12pm and from 3pm-6pm as well as Wednesday, June 
23rd, from 7am-12pm. Packet return drive through and fee deadline (for Lowell Jr/Sr High) is 
Wednesday, June 30th, from 7am-12pm or in your child’s school office. If one of these dates or times 
does not work for you, or if you have a question, please call Lundy at 541.937.2105 or Lowell Jr/Sr High 
at 541.937.2124 to arrange a time to pick up/return your child(ren)'s packet. There is a $35 fee for 
Lowell Jr/Sr. High School students, and it is due as well. 

Kindergarten students participated in Kinder Graduation on June 17th. Lundy Elementary students 
wrap up their year on Friday, June 18th, and will be released at 11:50am. Report cards will be mailed 
out early next week. 

Food service begins its summer schedule on Monday, June 21st. Food will be served daily from 
11:00am-1:00pm. There will no longer be supper or delivery routes available due to guidelines. 
Students participating in summer school and the Summer Rec. Program will be able to pick up their 
meals at the end of their daily activities.  

Wanting to sign your student up for the Summer Recreation Program? Copy and paste this link to get 
your kiddo registered. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hbjmxP0upCwa8ufh75Qj_YVTHDTlJwaIY5tFUXua1IM/edit The 
program will run from July 5th through August 27th, Monday through Friday from 9:30-12:00. Themes this 
year include golf, soccer, net games, football, archery, and more. The program is for kids ages 7-12. 

Have a fantastic summer, enjoy your break and most importantly, be safe, healthy and kind! 
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